
 
 
 

Plumbers Local 130 UA 

1340 W. Washington Blvd., Chicago, Illinois 60607 312-421-1010 
 

PLEASE JOIN US FOR A 

Retiree’s Holiday Luncheon 
 

I wish to invite you and your spouse to join us for a RETIREE’S LUNCHEON on Thursday, November 30, 

2023 at our Chicago facility, 1340 W. Washington Blvd. at 11:30 am.  Everyone is encouraged to attend 

and enjoy the food and good cheer. 

The luncheon will include a presentation from Country Financial on how to protect your families’ 

financial future.  Additionally, representatives of the Union Wellness Centers and Union Eyes will be 

present to discuss better health care for you and your family.   

Transportation will be available from our satellite offices.  There will be buses available at all three 

satellite locations Joliet, Volo and Warrenville.  The bus schedule is as follows… 

Volo – Board bus by 9:00 am and depart by 9:30 am to Plumbers Hall in Chicago 

Joliet & Warrenville – Board buses by 9:30 am and depart by 10:00 am to Plumbers Hall in Chicago 

The buses will then return you to the satellite locations following the luncheon. 

We will be hosting our annual holiday coat drive to help the less fortunate.  We will have a donation 

box at the entrance of each location for new or gently used coats in children and or adult sizes.  We 

will continue collecting through November 30th.  Let’s share the warmth! 

If you wish to attend and/or need a ride to Plumbers Hall in Chicago, please contact the Union office 

at 312-421-1010, ext. 122 no later than Friday, November 17th or email MNoel@ualocal130.org. 

I look forward to seeing you there.      

Fraternally, 

  

James F. Coyne 
Business Manager


